Vietnam War Commemoration 
CPT JAMES MACFARLAND AMERICAN LEGION POST 79

WE ARE PROUD TO PRESENT IN COORDINATION WITH THE VIETNAM WAR COMMEMORATION PROGRAM VIETNAM VETERAN LAPEL PINS TO ALL ELIGIBILE VIETNAM VETERANS.

Living United States veterans who served on active duty in the U.S. Armed Forces at any time during the period of November 1, 1955 to May 15, 1975, regardless of location, are eligible to receive one lapel pin.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Post 79 Commander Carl Wooden announces that the commemorative ceremony dates for 2017 will be September 7, 2017 and December 7, 2017 at the CPT James MacFarland American Legion Post 79,  540 High Street Burlington, New Jersey during their regular meeting at 7:00pm. The Post is also continually accepting new members. Feel free to contact any Post member for a membership application.  	


Space is limited.  If you would like to participate in the commemoration program you must make a reservation 30 days prior to the stated events to insure that sufficient Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin are available. Please contact Post 79 Commemorative Chairperson Barry T. Riley by email at brile@comcast.net 30 days prior to the event date that you intend to attend. Future programs will be scheduled to honor immediate family members (parents, children, siblings and spouses ) of American military personnel who are listed as missing and unaccounted for and immediate family members of a veteran who is listed on the Vietnam Veterans Memorial in Washington DC as well as surviving spouses of a veteran who served.
